
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard 

Week commencing—08/01/24 

Our Learning 

We hope you all had a lovely 
break. This week in the 
Orchard we have been… 

 

Exploring and understanding 
others and our own feelings. 
We have organised facial 
expressions into happy, sad, 
angry and surprised. 

 

We have started to explore 
forces in science. We used 
magnets to explore a range of 
materials to see if they are 
magnetic or not. 

 

We have also been practicing 
our life skills and have been  
teeth brushing!  

 

 

Important Dates 

Mondays and Fridays are PE 
days, please can all children 
come in their PE kits.  

 

World Religion Day  

19th January 2024— come to 
school dressed with  

Traditional National dress or  

colours from National dress. 

 

Learning Together Session for 
Orchard: 

Thursday 25th January 
2.20pm-2.50pm 

Parents & carers are welcome 
to join us for some activities. 

Makaton sign:  

Happy New Year 

Star of the week 

Ardsher for showing amazing phonics in Cherry class! 

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com 01628 600300  

 


